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World Book Day- 6th March 2024 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

On Thursday 6th March 2025, we will be celebrating World Book Day! World Book Day 

provides a fantastic opportunity to focus on reading for pleasure, supporting children's 

autonomy in book choice, and embedding a habit of reading that brings a wide range of 

benefits. 

There will be many activities taking place during the school day as well as things 

to do and celebrate at home. Children can participate in either of the activities 

below. Please note that there is no expectation to complete all activities. The key 

aim of the day is to continue to drive our reading for pleasure culture across our 

community. 

Reading in unusual places This years theme is ‘Read your way’. We would like children to 

read in unusual places. Please send in a photograph/email them to teachers or engage on 

our social media platforms. We cant wait to see how creative our KingEdwinners can be! 

Book Characters Galore!- We are asking children to come to school dressed as a book 

character. Please do not go to great expense. Homemade costumes are often the best.  

Book fair- Our scholastic travelling book fair will be visiting school on Monday 17th March- 

Friday 21st March 2025. Children are able to use their £1 book tokens too.  

Parents read to children- We would love it if you could read with your child throughout 

the week. This could be during Early Bird Reading or at home. Please allow your child to 

fill in their reading diaries to say they have heard you read. 

Thank you for continued support.  

Mrs Lynn  

Deputy Headteacher and English Lead  
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